
 

 

 

 

INPUT NEEDED FOR THE                                                                                      

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT (CDBG)                                         

The City of Plainfield is seeking resident representation to participate in the 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) review and priority ranking of 

proposed programs and projects to benefit Plainfield residents.   

The Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) is a federal grant program 

which provides funding to communities for neighborhood revitalization and 

improvement.  Grant funds are allocated for housing rehabilitation, public 

improvements, facility improvements, and public services.  The overarching goal 

of these funds is to benefit vulnerable persons and communities. 

All those who are interested in applying please contact Donna Morris in the Office 

of Community Development at 908 753-3377 or email 

Donna.Morris@plainfieldnj.gov prior to August 24, 2022.   
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